

Xintong Guo 0511040101, Qiuyueyuan, Kongqu Yongdinghe, Guanzhen, Guanxian Langfang City, Hebei

29th June 2023

**Bram Stoker Award** 

**Dear Xintong** 

Rachel Dickson BA(Hons) MA(RCA) SFHEA Deputy Director Academic Following the meeting of the Awards and Prizes Committee earlier this month, I am delighted to inform you that you have been awarded the Bram Stoker Award, selected by the Director Professor Penny Macbeth. On behalf of The Glasgow School of Art and your School, congratulations.

So that our Finance Department can transfer to you the prize funds (£100), please confirm your bank details (full name, sort-code and account number) to Lynn Miller (l.miller@gsa.ac.uk) by 6<sup>th</sup> July 2023.

A condition of the Prize is the acquisition of a small item of your work for example, a sketchbook, a drawing, a model, or a finished artwork which will be held in our Archives and Collections alongside material by former students such as Charles Rennie Mackintosh, Steven Campbell and Joan Eardley. By collecting material by prize winning students each year, our contemporary acquisition programme ensures our holdings are representative of GSA's present as well as its past. Our Collections Lead Michelle Kaye will be in touch with you soon to discuss this further.

Congratulations again on winning the Bram Stoker Award and I look forward to seeing you at Graduation next week.

With best wishes

Rachel Dicks om

Rachel Dixon



Xintong Guo 0511040101, Qiuyueyuan, Kongqu Yongdinghe, Guanzhen, Guanxian Langfang City, Hebei

29th June 2023

**Ecological Innovation Prize** 

Dear Xintong

Rachel Dickson BA(Hons) MA(RCA) SFHEA Deputy Director Academic

Following the meeting of the Awards and Prizes Committee earlier this month, I am delighted to inform you that you have been awarded the Ecological Innovation Prize. On behalf of The Glasgow School of Art and your School, congratulations.

So that our Finance Department can transfer to you the prize funds (£250), please confirm your bank details (full name, sort-code and account number) to Lynn Miller (l.miller@gsa.ac.uk) by 6<sup>th</sup> July 2023.

Congratulations again on winning the Ecological Innovation Prize and I look forward to seeing you at Graduation next week.

With best wishes

Rachel Dickson

Rachel Dixon